
Bearpark Primary School Newsletter 

 Friday 20th October 2023 

Things to look forward to next week 

This week’s achievers: 

 

 

Monday Andy’s PE Workshops 

Police Challenge Class 4D 

Football Club 

Tuesday Mr Preston Music for 2J and 3H 

Nutrition Workshops Y2 to Y5 

Class 2J Halloween Festival       Science Club 

Drawing/Colour/Film Club    Motor Skills Club 

Wednesday School Photographer 

Class 3HForest School 

Lego Club     Book/Lexia Club      Languages Club 

Thursday Toddler Group in School 

Autumn Fayre 3.15pm  

Friday Non-uniform £1 Donation 

Class 4D Swimming               LAST DAY 

 

Head Teacher’s Award is for: 

Mason F for effort in reading 

Nursery  Cole for fantastic story telling 

Reception Agaran for always being polite and kind 

Year 1 Gracie F for great work in Maths 

Year 2 Charlie for always being ready to learn 

Year 3 Lucy for determination in Maths 

Year 4 Esmee for super effort 

Year 5 Olivia for great maths work 

Year 6 Scarlett for great work in all lessons 

Things to look forward to: 

Half Term Holiday     Monday 30th October to Friday 3rd November  

Flu Nasal  Vaccinations from School Nurse     Monday 6th November  

Class 4D Cross Country      Tuesday 7th November 

DLI Remembrance Workshops    Wednesday 8th November 

School Equipment 

Children need their reading books and water bottles for 

school every day. Children should leave their PE kits in 

school.  

Please can you ensure that all jumpers/cardigans 

have your child’s name on.  

Autumn Fayre 

 

Please come along to our small Autumn Fayre on 

Thursday after school. There will be games and 

treats.  

This will help fund our Christmas visit and visitors. 


